
Miss Wimperis says...

Thank you to all the families who have contributed to Comic Relief

by wearing red today! We raised an impressive £154!

As the half term break approaches, I wanted to let you know about

the Easter Holiday camps (dance, sport and gymastics). I have

attached the posters to the bottom of the newsletter. 

Please can I remind parents of the importance of children coming

to every day and on time. 
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Year 2 Science Trip! 
As part of their topic ‘How will we

remember you?’ Year 2 visited the

Science and Industry Museum to look

at incredible inventions and how they

have changed our life today! 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

This week, Year 3 had an amazing time visiting the Oldham
Sixth Form College, where they had the opportunity to make
slime, soap and fossils. They got to pick their own smell and
colouring for their soap and had lots of fun making slime.  


